
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                             23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                    4th Sept 2011 

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 8.45 to 12.45 Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased 
Fr. Michael Keane  

Paula Cahill  

Mary O’Herlihy  
Mary Muldoon  

Liam Tobin  

Anniversaries  
Eileen Joyce 

Nora Mc Grath  

Shay Langford  
Sean Fanning 

Frances Kiernan  
Maura Mc Hugo 

 
Months Mind  

Dr Nicholas Mahon  
 

May they Rest in Peace  

 
 

CHANGE IN MASS TIMES  

5pm Sunday Evening Mass  

Due to the small numbers 

attending the 5pm Mass on 

Sunday evening we have 

decided to discontinue this 

Mass  

Sunday Evening Mass is 

available in our neighboring 

parishes  

Mount Argus 4pm 

Greenhill’s 5.30pm 

Crumlin 7pm  

Information Night 
Bethany Bereavement Support 
Group 
Place: St. Mary’s Room, St. Pius X 
Church Templeogue Parish 
Date: 7th. September 
Time: 7.30pm 
 
For further information please contact 
Marie Carroll 0872990935 
 
The Bethany Bereavement Support 
Group is a voluntary parish based 
ministry which aims to help the 
bereaved and grieving and it is 
proposed to set up a group in this 

parish.    
The Information Night is open to 
everyone, especially those interested in 
becoming a Bethany member (a person 
who helps the bereaved through listening). 
Bethany Support groups support the bereaved in 
four main ways: 
One to one support at a drop in centre 
Group sessions at a drop in centre  
Home visits 
Telephone support 

For further information on 
Bethany visit www.bethany.ie. 
------------------------------------------- 
The Medugorje Prayer group will 
hold their monthly meeting next 
Tuesday the 6th September at 8pm 
in the Pastoral Center – All are 
welcome to attend. 
------------------------------------------- 
This Weekends Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of the Holy 
Rosary Sisters Killeshandra  
----------------------------------------------- 
The St Vincent de Paul annual 
clothing appeal takes places this 
weekend bags will be distributed 
after all Masses this weekend and 
collected after all Masses next 
weekend. 

 
 

 
Eucharistic 
Congress Bell 
arrives in St 
Judes Parish, 
Willington on 

Tuesday 13 September at 11.30 am 
and departs at 8.30am on 
Wednesday 14 September, 2011. 
Timetable 
Tuesday 13 September.11.30: 
Welcoming ceremony for the Bell and 
Icons. Mass to be celebrated by Bishop 
Eamon Walsh after Bell and Icons are 
processed into the Church.12.30: Visit 
to primary schools.13.45 to 18.45 
Bell will be in Greenhills 
Parish19.00 to 24.00: Prayer Vigil 
with Eucharistic Adoration and guided 
prayer19.00: Holy Hour with 
reflections on the Luminous Mysteries 
of the Rosary 
 20.00: Youth Prayer Hour 
 21.00: Holy Hour with 
reflections on the Word based on the 
four Icons 22.00: Holy Hour 
with reflections on the Eucharist
 23.00: Holy Hour with 
Antirecessionary prayers 
Wednesday 14 September. 

00.00 to 08.15: Vigil 
continues with Eucharistic 
Adoration. (Please register 
your chosen hour or hours on 
the Adoration Register in the 
Church Porch) 
08.30: Bell departs 

The purpose of the pilgrimage of the Bell is to 

invite people to deepen their communion with 
Christ and with one another and to pray for the 

success of the Congress.  

Please put the 13 September in 
your diary and join us on the day to 
pray for the success of the 
Congress. 

 

 

Introduction of the New 

Roman Missal  

The Third Edition of the 

Roman Missal will come into 

full use in Ireland on the 1st 

Sunday of Advent  

In order to familiarize 

ourselves with the changes 

in the prayers and 

responses we have printed 

handouts the third of which 

is available this weekend   

we would encourage you to 

take a copy home and read   

and familiarize yourself with 

the changes. Full details of 

the changes can be found on 

our parish website 
www.stjudesparish.net  

 

 
 Fr Michael Keane 
R.I.P.  
It was with great 
sadness we learnt 
of the death of Fr Michael 
Keane who passed away last 
weekend we wish to express 
our sincere condolences to his 
family, fellow priests, friends, 
past-parishioners and all who 
benefited from his dedicated 
ministry and who mourn his 
passing. Ar dheis Dé go raibh 
a anam.” 

http://www.stjudesparish.net/

